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Context

Motion from September 26/27, 2022, Community and 
Public Services Committee:

That Administration provide a report on updates on the Joint 
Use Agreement: Land review ongoing with school boards and 
how it could address aging infrastructure renewal (i.e., 
playgrounds) on school board owned lands.



Alignment 



● Guides the planning, assembly, 
design, development and 
maintenance of Joint Use sites for 
school and park purposes

● Agreement review is underway 
and is intended to define 
responsibilities for the renewal of 
playgrounds 

Joint Use Agreement: Land 



● A plan for school boards to 
structure growth in alignment 
with The City Plan’s long-term 
development pattern 

● Would identify where school 
sites will be needed based on 
anticipated population growth 
and supporting growth policies 
such as City Plan

Long-Term Real Estate Strategy 



● Administration and School Boards are working to 
explore the completion of the Long Term 
Strategy

○ Completed in tandem with the JUA: Land 
review and inform changes to the agreement

● Work on the Land Agreement continues; once 
complete the revised Agreement will be brought 
forward for Council consideration and approval

Next Steps



Questions and Thank You
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